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I support this measure strongly.  The health effects of leaded gas, particularly on 

children, are clear.  There is no compelling reason to expose potentially thousands 

and thousands of children to this toxic chemical.   

 

I live within a mile of Portland International Raceway, please prohibit leaded gasoline 

for the sake of my daughter and all other children in the area.  


